
November 13th, 2020 -- EHS Daily Announcements 
 

 

ASL Club meets once every month in room 123. The next meeting is Tuesday, 
November 17th. You don't need to be in the class to join. If you can spend some time 
with us we'd love to have you! Hope to see you there! 
 
Attention Juniors and Sophomores that would like to take the PSAT on January 26th: 
the deadline to register is December 1st. Please see your email from Mrs. Panno for 
the link to register. 
 
There will be an open gym for Men's Volleyball Sunday from 2-4 at EHS. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


